
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 1/27/2024 
 
Double L Group Launches the Revolutionary Direct X Exhaust Fan for Poultry Operations 
 
Double L Group, a leading innovator in agricultural ventilation solutions, proudly announces the 
launch of its groundbreaking Direct X Exhaust Fan Line. The direct drive line is designed specifically 
for poultry facilities.  This cutting-edge product redefines ventilation standards, offering unparalleled 
efficiency, reliability, and ease of maintenance. 
 
The Direct X Exhaust Fans have a direct drive design and are engineered to provide poultry 
producers with a robust, low-maintenance, and energy-efficient ventilation solution. By integrating an 
advanced Electro Commutated (EC) motor, a direct-drive mounting system, and durable butterfly 
doors, the Direct X Fan is set to reduce operational costs and boost overall productivity in poultry 
houses. 
 
Key Features: 

• Advanced Electro Commutated (EC) Motor: The Direct X Fan is equipped with a high-
performance EC motor, delivering superior energy efficiency and built in soft start. This 
ensures optimal ventilation while significantly lowering energy costs. 

• Maintenance-Free Direct Drive System: The direct drive eliminates the need for belts, reducing 
maintenance needs and enhancing durability, resulting in lower operational downtime. 

• Durable Butterfly Doors: These robust doors provide a tight seal, minimizing air leakage and 
ensuring better air volume control, which improves overall ventilation efficiency. 

• Enhanced Corrosion Resistance: Constructed with a fiberglass-reinforced shell, the Direct X 
Fan is designed to withstand the harsh conditions of poultry houses, providing long-lasting 
performance. 

 
"The Direct X Exhaust Fan Line is a testament to our dedication to delivering innovative and reliable 
solutions to the poultry industry," said Garrett Bradford, Poultry Sales Manager at Double L Group. 
"Our goal with the Direct X Exhaust Fan is to set a new standard in poultry ventilation, combining 
cutting-edge technology with unmatched durability." 
 
 
For more details about the Direct X Exhaust Fan Line, please visit www.doublel.com or contact 
Garrett Bradford at gbradford@doublel.com or 563-875-6257. OR VISIT OUR IPPE BOOTH #B26023 
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